
Murphy extending protection for
business tenancies

Finance Minister Conor Murphy is extending emergency provision for tenants
having difficulty paying rent on commercial leases as a result of the
pandemic.

Health Minister praises work of all-
island Congenital Heart Disease
Network during Covid-19

Health Minister Robin Swann has praised the vital work of the all-island
Congenital Heart Disease (CHD) Network during the Covid-19 pandemic.

Communities Minister announces
£300,000 to support businesses

Communities Minister Carál Ní Chuilín has confirmed she is allocating
£300,000 to Business Improvement Districts (BIDS).

Publication of FPS General Medical
Services for Northern Ireland, Annual
Statistics 2019/20

The Health and Social Care’s Business Services Organisation (BSO) has today
published its General Medical Services for Northern Ireland, Annual
Statistics 2019/20.
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Chief Medical Officer warns threat
from Covid remains despite alert level
being lowered

Chief Medical Officer Dr Michael McBride has emphasised that the threat from
COVID-19 remains very real in Northern Ireland and called on everyone to
remain vigilant, continue to follow government guidance on social distancing
and hand hygiene.
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